
A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Tuesday 18th July - York Dance Space dance event (2:45pm)
Wednesday 19th to Friday 21st July- All lost property will be on
display outside Green and Blue Class. Please check, as after this
everything will be donated to charity
Friday 21st July - School closes for summer holidays (12pm finish)
Tuesday 5th September - School reopens for autumn term 1

This week, our Year 6 children had a wonderful trip to High adventure for three days. The staff reported that the
children's behaviour was excellent and that they did us and you proud! They had so much well deserved fun and tried
lots of new, exciting activities. A big thank you to the staff who gave up their time to accompany the children to their
residential - they are tired but very happy that they had this time with the Year 6 pupils.

We had our transition day this week which is always a really great occasion in the school diary. The teachers really
enjoyed having their new classes together for the first time and it appears that the children did too. Mr Rogers was
away at high adventure so his new class were with him today.

One more week to go before the summer holiday - it's hard to believe that this year has gone by so quickly! 
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Grovefest - Thank you!

We would like to say a huge thank you to the PTA and all the
volunteers who made this year’s Grovefest a big success. It was such
a lovely event which brought the school community together and
raised an amazing £2,300 to help us buy resources and provide extra
experiences for the children. We also like to give a special thanks to
the entertainment - Arts Barge, Ukulele Club and the School Choir,
and to Jo from the school kitchen for her delicious curry. 
If you would like to get involved the PTA are always in need of more
volunteers - please look out for the first meeting in September. There
are already lots of exciting things in the pipeline!


